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15 June 2017

Council Business Division 1

Legislative Council Secretariat
Legislative Council Complex

1 Legislative Council Road, Hong Kong

[Attn: Ms Michelle NIEN]

Dear Ms NIEN

Subcommittee on Waterworks (Amendment) Regulation 2017
Second Meeting on Tuesday, 20 June 2017

Regarding the Waterworks (Amendment) Regulation 2017, the Institution in general
supports the proposed amendments to replace and update the relevant material
standards in relation to pipes or fittings installed in fire services or inside services and
to state clearly the requirement of hot water inside services.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely

Chief Executive and Secretary
The Hong Kong Institution of Engineers
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